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This meeting is a meeting of the Board of Education in public for the purpose of conducting the School District's business and is not
to be considered a public community meeting. There is a time for public participation during the meeting as indicated in the agenda.

Meeting Aug 15, 2022 - Regular School Board Meeting

Category 3. Administrative Reports

Subject 3.7 Director of SpEd/Pupil Services

Type Information, Reports

School District of Bayfield Board Report 
Stephanie Lewis, Director of Special Education/Pupil Services 
August 10, 2022 
 
Pupil Services 
School Counselors
- Karla has been finalizing schedules and will be meeting with seniors to review their schedules, final year plans, and post-secondary
steps. 
- Karla, Stephanie Lewis, and Shellie Swanson completed a summer long virtual Education and Training Pathway Development series
through CESA 12 to gain insights to pathways that promote vocational training in the areas of early childhood and education in
general.
- Letters for Jump Start have gone out and the freshman students will be attending August 22.
 
Other
- A number of staff members attended the annual b.e.s.t. Universal Behavior Screener (virtual) on July 27. Eric Hartwig, the creator
of the screener, will provide a brief overview and demonstration for the district staff in October during in-service, prior to the first
screening window.

Human Resources
- Interviews for the final paraprofessional positions were held August 3, with six outstanding candidates. 
- Interviews for the vacated special education teacher/case manager position are being held Monday, August 15.
 
Special Education
- Indicator 11-Initial Evaluations is being submitted (due September 30.) Sixteen students were evaluated and fourteen qualified for
services in the 2021-2022 school year. 
- Two special education case managers attended the PLC Conference in Minneapolis, MN, August 9-11. Ten total staff members
attended. 
- All Bayfield staff are being given the opportunity to obtain an Autism Spectrum Certificate through Nicolet College -
(https://www.nicoletcollege.edu/programs-degrees/early-childhood-education/autism-spectrum-disorder) Instructor Kristi Thoreson
plans to come to Bayfield to meet with the program participants in August. 
- One quarterly IEP review was held in July.


